CLOVIS UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT GOVERNING BOARD/
CLOVIS CITY COUNCIL JOINT MEETING

October 11, 2021 6:00 P.M. Council Chamber

1.

2.

3.

4.

5.

CALL TO ORDER - Mayor Flores
FLAG SALUTE - Board President Dr. Fogg
ROLL CALL

Clovis City Council - All Councilmembers present with exception of Councilmember
Ashbeck.

CUSD Governing Board — All Board Members present
INTRODUCTIONS - Staff and elected officials of both agencies introduced themselves.

PUBLIC COMMENTS

Clovis Unified Governing Board

6. Terry Bradley Educational Center — Michael Johnston, Associate Superintendent of
Administrative Services

7. Developer Fees for Accessory Dwelling Units — Denver Stairs, Assistant Superintendent
of Facility Services

8. Cottage Homes — Denver Stairs, Assistant Superintendent of Facility Services

9. Senate Bill 9 Housing development: approvals - Denver Stairs, Assistant Superintendent
of Facility Services

10.  Dress Code Review — Eimear O’Farrell, Ed.D., Superintendent

11.  Later School Start Times in 2022-23 - Corrine Folmer, Ed.D., Associate Superintendent
of School Leadership

12.  Other School Challenges — Norm Anderson, Deputy Superintendent

City of Clovis

13.  City Growth Projections / Development Update — Planning & Development Services
Director Renee Mathis

14.  City Community Investment Program — Planning & Development Services Director Renee
Mathis

15.  Discussion on Building Community Consensus regarding Vaccines - Mayor Flores
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16.
17.

18.

CITY MANAGER/SUPERINTENDENT COMMENTS

COUNCIL/BOARD COMMENTS

ADJOURNMENT

Meeting adjourned: 8:07 p.m.
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Karey Cha

= o]
From: , Public Comments <email@cityofclovis.com>
Sent: Monday, October 11, 2021 10:39 AM
To: John Holt; Karey Cha
Subject: [External] Public Comment for City Council

Council Meeting Date: 2021-10-11

Item Number (put "0" if your comment is regarding an item not on the agenda): 0

Full Name: Madrigal, Rocio

Email: rocio.madrigal@ccejn.org

Comment: I've lived in Clovis 21 years.

For the past 5 years | walk on Sunnyside and Magill and see a brick wall that is broken and damaged and it awful to look
at. It's clearly across from Clovis adult school and I'm wondering why the city has not fixed it in this many years.

Please fix this soon, many people in our neighborhood walk to bicentennial and this is one of the main routes. Please fix
this soon and thank you.

There was a problem with a middle aged male that cursed a a child at a Clovis High homecoming game. The way it was
handled was unacceptable and | want the CPD to work with stricter rules from CUSD to eject anyone that used foul
language towards another person, child or other. It was just not well handled by these two officers who excused the
adult by saying "well he cussed at her because he is a parent and was frustrated that his view of the game was
interrupted". | do not agree with this neither as a parent or spectator. If this is the way we want this handled then we
should look forward to escalation of confrontations and possible shootings as we have witnessed at Bullard High School
this year.

Very disappointed Taxpayer/Parent/ Concerned Resident
Supporting Files (2 Max.):

Date: October 11, 2021
Time: 10:39 am
Remote IP: 73.2.74.7
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Karex Cha

From: Public Comments <email@cityofclovis.com>
Sent: Monday, October 11, 2021 9:05 AM

To: John Holt; Karey Cha

Subject: [External] Public Comment for City Council

Council Meeting Date: 2021-10-11

Item Number (put "0" if your comment is regarding an item not on the agenda): 10

Full Name: Chris Flores

Email: cflo611@icloud.com

Comment: | would like the School Board to consider abolishing the dress code as many other schools have been doing
recently in our nation. Perhaps this time post COVID would be a perfect opportunity to try this with our schools to
minimize the distractions that our children are constantly harassed with. Most dress code issues are with our girls who
sometimes need to have a separate set of clothes to wear to school and is an unnecessary burden for parents who must
purchase clothes that are dress code compliant and a separate set of clothes that our children want to wear. The dress
code prevents girls from being able to take off their sweaters when the temperature rises in the afternoon due to the
risk of exposing a cami tank with too narrow straps. These restrictions cause our children to be choose between comfort
and compliance and as a parent many of us feel this as an unnecessary burden.

Supporting Files (2 Max.):

Date: October 11, 2021
Time: 9:05 am
Remote IP: 67.181.157.111
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